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E&O And The ACA: Are You Liable?
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10.08.13


Partner Bob Christenson was quoted on the Employee Benefit Advisor website in the article “E&O

And The ACA: Are You Liable?”

With the centerpiece of the Affordable Care Act now functioning, brokers may be more liable to

errors and omissions detected in U.S. Department of Labor audits.

Many agents and brokers have already been advising employers on the potential for audits.

Bob said that brokers should be cautious.

"A broker needs to advise their client to call their client's attorney if they're concerned," Christenson

says. "Make sure the attorney also gets called on whatever the question is."

Read more.
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